
You’re invited to a FREE Street Soiree at Canning Bridge.
Come and talk about the future of your neighbourhood

Friday, 21 February 2020
3.00pm to 7.00pm
63 Kishorn Road, Mount Pleasant

Find out what classes are on offer at the brand new 
Cirque space. Talk about what spaces, facilities and 
services you need now and in the future. Meet the 
friendly folks at the Applecross Town Team. Let the 
kids and your inner child loose on the fun party games

Street Soiree 
Food trucks, music, facepainting, 
games, activities and much more!

www.melvillecity.com.au/
atcanningbridge

$5 Food 
Truck 

Vouchers 
Available*


